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TOWN OF GREENE 

      Special Meeting and Public Hearing on the Current Solar Siting Moratorium 

June 7, 2023 

 

A Special Meeting and Public Hearing concerning extending the current Solar Siting Moratorium 

was held on the above date at 6:00 PM at the Greene Town Hall, 51 Genesee Street, Greene, New 

York 13778. 

 

PRESENT:  Supervisor Joe Henninge, Council Members Steve Northrup, Diane Flanagan, Steve 

Page and Planning Board Chair Michelle Day 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: David DeYoung, Tim Conner, Will Merrill, Jeff Flanagan, Lluis Torrent, 

Karol Swantak and Charles Swantak, 

 

ABSENT:  Council Member Bernie McDermott 

 

Supervisor Henninge opened the Special Meeting at 6:00 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance.    
 

LEGAL NOTICE:  
The Greene Town Board will hold a Special Meeting on Wednesday June 7, 2023 at 6:00 PM. in the Town Hall,  

51 Genesee St, Greene, NY 13778 

A Public Hearing will be held concerning extending the current Solar Siting Moratorium in the Town of Greene.  

By Order of the Greene Town Board 

May 18, 2023 

Mary Wrench 

Greene Town Clerk 

 

Supervisor Henninge noted the Special Meeting was called to revisit the vote to adopt Local Law 

#2 of 2023 Solar Siting for the Town of Greene or to open a Public Hearing to extend the 

Moratorium.  

 

MOTION by Supervisor Henninge, seconded by Northrup for a vote to adopt Local Law #2 of 

2023, Solar Siting for the Town of Greene as presented.  Ayes all.  Carried.  

 

Therefore, in doing so Supervisor Henninge called for a new vote.   

What say you by ROLL CALL VOTE: 

 

Supervisor Joseph Henninge                  Aye  

Council Member Diane Flanagan          Nay  

Council Member Stephen Page              Aye 

Council Member Stephen Northrup       Aye 

Council Member Bernie McDermott     Absent 

 

With a vote result of 3-1 with 1 absent the Town of Greene will move forward to Adopt Revised 

Local Law #2 of 2023, Solar Siting in the Town of Greene Local Law #1 of 2018.      

 

Supervisor Henninge indicated due to the result of the vote a Public Hearing was not necessary.  

The Moratorium will expire on June 15, 2023. 

 

Supervisor Henninge asked if anyone would like to speak allowing a 5-minute limit per individual.  

 

Planning Board Chair Michelle Day thanked the Town Board for their efforts and support. 

Others in attendance commented however no discussion took place.  

  

MOTION by Northrup, seconded by Page to close the Special Meeting.  Ayes all.  Carried. 

 

Supervisor Henninge closed the meeting at 6:14 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mary C. Wrench 

Greene Town Clerk 


